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Revised Terms and Conditions for Building Better Opportunities 

 
As you are aware, from time to time we re-visit the terms and conditions of the Building 

Better Opportunities programme. One of these reviews has recently been carried out to 

incorporate a Data Processer Agreement between the DWP and The National Lottery 

Community Fund, which has resulted in a new ‘clause 12’ being added to the Terms and 

Conditions. In addition, a few other minor updates were included which, for example, 

reflect the need for BBO to continue to follow EU procurement rules following the UKs exit 

from the EU, and several links were updated. 

 

Your Funding Officer will shortly be sending out the revised Terms and Conditions directly 

to your legally responsible contact.  They will need to confirm acceptance of the terms and 

conditions via email.  We do not expect these changes to cause any issues, however, if you 

have any questions once you have received the revised Terms and Conditions, please speak 

to your Funding Officer. 

 


